
 
 
 

              
 
FINANCE MINISTER TO MEET THE CHIEF EXECUTIVES AND CHAIRMEN OF BANKS 
              
 
 
Finance Minister, Pravin Gordhan will meet chief executives and chairmen of banks on 
Monday, 31 May 2010. The Minister made this commitment during his budget speech in 
Parliament earlier this year.  
 
Issues to be discussed include:  
 

 Recommendations of the Banking Enquiry Panel of the Competition Commission;  
 International developments on financial regulatory reform;  
 Remuneration practices and incentive structures in banks;  
 Credit extension trends; and  
 Financial access and transformation. 

 
There will be a photo opportunity at the start of the meeting. 
 
Venue:  Villa Sterne, Pretoria 
Date:  Monday, 31 May 2010 
Time:  17:00 
 
Please confirm photographer attendance by sending details to Kershia Singh at 
kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za, or calling 012 315 5819. 
 
 
For more information please contact Lindani Mbunyuza at 083 327 9987 or 012 315 5645. 
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